Dear 

1) Enclosed is a program on Veterans Day that CBFA member Dale Grimes is presenting at the US Navy Memorial
2) Then the joint meeting with GWAV in November in Wheeling, WV

3) Also attached is the announcement of the Betsy Ross exhibit at Winterthur in Delaware. Some of us heard Marla Miller speak in Baltimore last year about her new biography of Betsy. This exhibit is co-curated by Dr. Miller and Linda Eaton, Director of Collections & Senior Curator of Textiles at Winterthur. Ms. Eaton has graciously agreed to give our group a special tour of the exhibit on Saturday December 11th.

Winterthur is a magnificent place, the finest repository of early American furnishings, textiles and design. After our exhibit tour, we will have the opportunity to have tours of the furnishings which go along with the Betsy Ross and an American Interiors tour which has several pieces of furniture by John Shaw, the designer of the Flag we saw in the Annapolis State House in May. 

Our tentative schedule is:
10:00 am          Arrive at Winterthur and take the tram to the museum
10:30 am          Exhibition Walk with Linda Eaton
11:30 am          American Interiors Tour (John Shaw objects)
12:30 pm          Lunch
1:30   pm          Fashionable Furnishings (Betsy Ross enhancements)
3:00   pm         Yuletide Tour (if time permits)]

Final plans will be made as soon as we know how many people will come.
Please invite spouses and friends--we'll get a discount if we are 15 or
more. The cost of the two tours will be about $50 a person. But you can come
for just the first part if you'd like.


4) And yet another reminder that the biggest vexillological event, the biennial International Congress, is just around the corner: in Alexandria, VA August 1-5, 2011. I'm hoping many of you will come to meet the people from around the world, learn with and from them--here's a chance to see what the Flags of the World people look like in the flesh (for those of you who use the FOTW internet site and discussion group). CBFA, as co-host with NAVA, will be the arms and legs who will ensure the smooth running of the Congress. You know I’m counting on you all to volunteer for some or all of the week. More details around January.

Please do plan to come in November and in December. I know that this is more
meetings than usual, but they are great opportunities. We will have a more low-key meeting in the spring and then...ICV!

My best to you.

Jack

